
Health Science Pathway November Update 
Prepared by Lisa Harding, Faculty Lead 

Meeting held Nov 26, 2019 

• Continue to seek out a Data coach. No response from previous requests to 
locate our data coach. 

o ACTION-Harding will email Lesley Bonds to get help in assigning a data 
coach. 

• Discussed the completion coaching teams. Need to emphasize the request for 
biology to attend meeting to discuss concerns with A&P and other bio courses 
within the pathway 

o Request for a stand alone Anatomy vs Physiology course and not 
integrated 

o Kinesiology and other Pathway majors have students that struggle to 
complete A&P as it is very nursing focused. Need to collaborate with Bio, 
to assist other students to be successful. 

o ACTION- Harding will email Joe Saldivar to request a faculty to attend the 
GPIT HS meetings when possible. 

• First Aid/CPR course offered by Public Safety is confusing students. They are 
taking a one day course expecting it to meet the standard for the 3 unit course 
in PE. 

o ACTION-Harding will email NickyD to inquire re better description in the 
one day course to avoid confusion 
 FOLLOW UP- Harding worked with Reggie to get a 

description/disclaimer to pair with future announcements of the 
Public Safety offered one-day course. 

o First aid course is no longer accepted in area E as a gen ed course 
 ACTION- Need to follow up with Assessment committee to clarify 

expectations and return course as Area E. 
 ACTION-Plan to invite Mark Osea and Brent Wilson to next meeting 

to assist with concern re meeting Area E requirements for course. 
• Occupational Safety-Catherine Jones will make changes in description of OSRM 

for the brochure, submitted a nice one page handout that describes her 
program Pathway that lists when each course is offered as some are only once a 
year. 

• Health Science Pathway/Health Careers course update- Jennifer Johnson is 
leading work-group to finalize the course and get it ready to submit to 
curriculum. Meeting to take place week of December 2, 2019. 

o ACTION-Jennifer Johnson will update status on health careers course at 
next meeting. 



• Health Science Brochure- has been located, reviewed by group. Some items in 
“Career areas” need to be removed, others added. Need to determine the 
purpose of the brochure as well as the audience. If a student at BC wants to 
learn more about the pathway, there is no information for that. 

o ACTION- Harding will attempt to determine who/where/what and why 
regarding the brochure. All members to review and bring back feedback 
on brochure once determined audience and purpose. 

• Next meeting to be held in February. Will send out Doodle poll to determine 
availability for most stakeholders. 
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